
BPS NEWSLETTER

FAMILY BINGO1.

Barratt homes contacted our
trust to see if pupils would paint
some positive messages on
pebbles and place them around
the local area. Of course we said
YES!!!! Let us know if you spot
any of them.

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 2.

Thank you so much for the
supporting Family Bingo. The
money raised will help us with
the cost towards buses for the
Pantomine. It was lovely to see
so many of you and it was lots
of fun. Don’t worry! Family
Bingo will be back in the New
Year.

I can’t believe it is now December! I hope you enjoy the new format for our newsletter- we are very

excited by it. I want to say a big thank you to all parents, grand parents and carers who came to support

us at Family Bingo. We want to have lots of events where you get to come into school and feel a part of

the Bingham Primary School Community. 

I have looked through the responses from the parent survey. The majority of responses were

overwhelmingly positive which is good. I would like to say that we are looking at Homework and spellings as

a staff and the Curriculum Newsletter will begin in January. Due to the numbers of children increasing all

the time, it is no longer possible to have all the children in the Hall at the start of the day when the

weather is bad. I am however, looking at an alternative route for the older children so they don’t have to

walk around. As mentioned in the previous newsletter, there is now a suggestion box in the main office.

Please pop feedback and suggestions on how we can improve further in there. Your thoughts and opinions

are important to us. Please also share what you feel is going well as this will also be passed to staff.



3.

The children have been
learning all about the
Christmas Nativity. These
two pupils were so inspired,
they made a Nativity Scene
by working together. They
did a fantastic job!!! 

EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)4.
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)3.

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 4.
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In Year 1 they have been focusing on the part

whole method in Maths. The children have worked

really hard in lessons this week

Year 2 have been busy learning actions to

songs and playing an instrument. Each half

term the whole school perform to each other.

We can’t wait to do it on the last day of

term!!!!

When you next visit your child’s class, there is

a QR code that you can scan to watch the

videos.
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KINGFISHER CLASS
(YEAR 3&4)3.

STORIES FROM Y3&44.
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Year 3 & 4 have been looking at temperatures

in continents within their Geography. One

pupil was so inspired that he started to test

himself on capital cities. He even challenged

Mrs Pask to see if she knew her capitals!!!

Kingfisher Class have been writing stories

about Happy Endings. I enjoyed reading them!
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

READING 3.

4.

Follow us on social media:
@BinghamPrimary

www.bingham-cit.co.uk

enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
01949 714 014

Our School Council’s next project is to    
promote a love of reading in school. After
Christmas, there will be a chance for each  
pupil to win a Golden Ticket. This is for
reading at home and reading well at school. 
If they win the ticket, pupils can get a free 
book out of our vending machine. They have
also suggested some new books they would
like in their classrooms and the library. 

Year 5 and 6 have been looking at how 

exercise effects your heart rate. They were

able to feel their pulse and measure how much

their heart rate increased. 

As you can see, they had lots of fun in this
lesson!
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